
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Mont-I/097/2024-25 Date: 11-03-2025 

 

Dear Parent, 

As we welcome the vibrant festival of Holi, we extend our warm wishes to you and your family. 

Holi is a time to celebrate joy and togetherness. To make this occasion special for our Dipsites, 

we have planned a series of engaging activities at school. 

 A Holi-themed celebration will be organized on Thursday, March 13 2025, where 

children will participate in games, and interactive activities to understand the cultural 

significance of the festival.  

 Students are requested to come dressed in an old white T-shirt and blue jeans to 

embrace the festive spirit. 

 Children will be engaged in preparing organic colours using natural ingredients 

like flower petals, beetroot, turmeric and sandalwood. 

 To add to the joy of the festival, children are requested to bring Gujia and Pakora—one 

serving for themselves and one to share with a friend. 

The school will remain closed on Friday, March 14, 2025 for classes Mont – Grade I in 

observance of Holi.  

We look forward to celebrating this beautiful festival together, fostering a spirit of unity, joy, and 

cultural appreciation. 

 

Regards 

Headmistress 

DPS Surajkund 


